THE ANDREW J. GALAMBOS AND SUZANNE J. GALAMBOS NATURAL ESTATES TRUST
3600 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 1903, Los Angeles, C4 90010 Phone 213-382-7308

2014, August 4

Mr. Richard Boren

Scottsdale, AZ .

Dear Mr. Boren:

This letter is in response to your lengthy letter dated 2014, June 28, which contains numerous
questions whose answers are fully contained in V-50 and V-201. Unfortunately, you have
disqualified yourself from taking those courses by your demonstrable lack of understanding of
the concept of property boundaries, and it is not my job to enlighten you on that subject.

The theory of primary property specifies the only proper methods and strategy for preserving,
protecting, and promoting the works of Andrew J. Galambos (AJG). The Trust makes its
decisions for handling those works based on the theory, and on AJG’s instructions in the
AJGNET Declaration of Trust, not on the opinions of those who have no risk, responsibility, or
authority in administering AJG’s property. The Trust is honoring his instructions.

The Free Enterprise Institute is currently in the process of producing Galambos’ valuable courses
in digital format to make them proprietarily and contractually available across the world. That
disclosure methodology is fully consistent with the theory.

By contrast, your continued demand that the Trust release AJG’s work without restrictions is
directly contrary to the requirements of the theory itself. The content of the 1999 publication was
promiscuously proliferated ail over the Internet, a flatland, communist warehouse mechanism
where there are no controls or protections for primary property. You have no right to demand
that the Trust repeat that error.

You have neither the legal nor the moral authority to dictate any demands or conditions
concerning the disposition of the intetlectual property of Andrew J. Galambos, whose property
you do not own. The administration of that property is the responsibility of the Trust, which has
the sole legal and moral duty to publish, protect, and perpetuate the works of AJG in accordance
with the specifications of those works.

Please stop spamming the Trust and the FEI staff with your threatening, demanding letters. They
are neither constructive nor useful, and I will not read or respond to any more of them. The Trust
will continue to focus on more productive and positive pursuits.

Sincerely,

THE ANDREW J. GALAMBOS & SUZANNE J. GALAMBOS NATURAL ESTATES TRUST
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